Section for Quality visits TPV AUTOMOTIVE

On 18 April 2024, TPV AUTOMOTIVE hosted the first meeting of the Section for Quality Section (SK),
which is one of the six professional sections of the Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela krajina
(GZDBK). The meeting was divided into two parts. First, the Executive Committee of the Section held a
working session. Then, at 13:00, the Section Assembly followed, where the President of the Section,
Igor Cesar from Revoz, d.d., gave an overview of the Section's work in the past period and presented
plans for the future. Nina Sab, Administrator of the Professional Sections of the GZDBK, informed the
attendees about the current contents of the SRC-EDIH project and encouraged them to make use of
the services and trainings offered by the project.

The meeting continued with a focus on TPV AUTOMOTIVE's business practices, with an emphasis on
quality. The participants had the opportunity to get to know the operations of TPV AUTOMOTIVE and
the TPV Group and to learn more about their quality assurance practices. This was followed by a guided
tour of the production site, where attendees were able to see part of the business processes as they
are implemented in practice.

The meeting ended with a pleasant social gathering and networking among the attendees, who
exchanged views, experiences and made new contacts. Meetings of this kind are essential to

strengthen cooperation and raise the level of quality in the business environment of our region.

The event takes place as part of the SRC-EDIH project.
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